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DIASORIN S.P.A.  ANNOUNCES THE RESIGNATION OF ANDREA SENALDI, ITS CHIEF 

FINANCIAL OFFICER 

 

Saluggia, September 1, 2011 – Andrea Senaldi, Corporate SVP and Chief Financial Officer of 

DiaSorin S.p.A. since 2004, resigned today from the Company’s Board of Directors, effective 

December 31, 2001, to pursue professional endeavors as a consultant. 

 

In order to allow operational continuity and a smooth transition for the Group, Andrea Senaldi will 

continue to serve as and maintain the responsibilities of Chief Financial Officer and Officer 

Responsible for the preparation of corporate financial reports of DiaSorin S.p.A. until the 

appointment of his replacement, with regard to whom the recruitment process is already in 

process. 

 

Carlo Rosa, Chief Executive Officer of DiaSorin S.p.A., said: “I wish to thank Andrea for his 

contribution to the growth of the DiaSorin Group during his eight years at the Company and wish 

him all the success that he deserves in his new professional endeavors. Considering the 

experience he has gained in our industry and the professional choice he has made, I am certain 

that his collaborative relationship with the Company will continue in the future, albeit in a different 

form.” 
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